
 

Feedback: Meeting with Exco - Master of High Court 
 
On 18 February 2020 the PSA received complaints from members stationed at the Durban Master of 
High Court with regards to the non-functioning of air conditioners. At a meeting, the PSA tabled 
members’ concerns and demanded an immediately action plan from the employer. 
 
Employer action plan 

• The employer has secured 80 mobile air conditioners that will be delivered on 20 February 
2020.  

• The employer committed to install a water-cooling tower by 24 February 2020. 
• The employer committed to revive the occupational health and safety committee to prevent 

recurrence of non-compliance with the Occupational Health and Safety act 85 of 1993 as 
amended. 

• The employer further committed to install a new chilling tower by 1 July 2020. 
 
Members will be informed of progress in this matter and are requested to forward any collective 
bargaining or rights issues to PSA shop stewards and the PSA’s Durban Provincial Office - 
Isharat.mooloo@psa.co.za  
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